
4.25—STUDENT DRESS AND GROOMING 
 

The Benton Board of Education recognizes that dress can be a matter of personal taste and 

preference.  At the same time, the District has a responsibility to promote an environment 

conducive to student learning. This requires limitations to student dress and grooming that could 

be disruptive to the educational process because they are immodest, disruptive, unsanitary, 

unsafe, could cause property damage, or are offensive to common standards of decency.  The 

building administrator will resolve disputes over items of dress. 
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